
INFORMAL 
ADVISORY/URGENT 

Government of India 
Ministry of Jal Shakti 

Central Water Commission 
DDO-I 

 

ADVISORY 

Subject: Updation of New IFSC codes of 10 merged banks of all 
concerned staff and officers of CWC. 

It is known to all that 10 nationalized banks have been 
merged into 4 banks w.e.f. 1

st
 April 2020. As a result, the IFSC 

codes of these solute banks are likely to change accordingly in 
near future. All the concerned officers if drawing their salaries 
from any of these 10 banks are therefore advised to get in touch 
with their bank branches and intimate the new IFSC code 
immediately to their concerned dealing hands in accounts section 
along with previous and new account details, fully mentioning 
their names and designations. 

This may please be done to avoid any kind of inconvenience 
in the disbursement of salary and other payments of the 
concerned. 
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